

FREDERICK COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

Marie Straub
Craig Lambert
Vice-Chairman
Lynnette Embree
Secretary
107 N. Kent Street, Suite 102, Winchester, VA
22601-5039

Final Minutes Frederick County Electoral Board Wednesday, November 9, 2022

The Frederick County Electoral Board met on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 to begin the November 8, 2022 Election Canvass. Those present were Chairman Marie Straub, Vice-Chairman Craig Lambert, Secretary Lynnette Embree, General Registrar Rich Venskoske, and observers Mary Strenko and Rodney Wine.

- 1.) The meeting was called to order at 12:00 Noon p.m. by Chairman Marie Straub.
- 2.) General Registrar Venskoske began the canvassing for the General Election held on November 8, 2022, by opening each Precinct's Envelope #2 to verify all results reported Election Night and that each Statement of Results was complete.
- 3.) The Electoral Board recessed at 2:11 p.m. for lunch and returned at 2:51 p.m.
- 4.) At 3:40 p.m. Vice-Chairman Craig Lambert motioned that the Board recessed until 10:00 a.m on Monday, November 14th to finish the Canvass. The motion was seconded by Secretary Lynnette Embree and passed unanimously.

Respectfully,

Lynnette Embree, Secretary

Chairman

Vice-Chairman

7

20 Date